
State of Washington

Department of Fish and Wildlife
Mailing Address: PO Box 43234, Olympia, WA 98504-3234, (360) 902-2200, TDD (360) 902-2207

Main Office Location: Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street SE, Olympia, WA

January 31, 2022

Seattle Parks and Recreation
David Graves
800 Maynard Ave S Fl 3
Seattle, WA 98134-1334 

Dear David Graves:

SUBJECT: YOUR APPLICATION FOR  LOWMAN BEACH SHORELINE RESTORATION 
AND SEAWALL REMOVAL, WDFW APPLICATION ID: 19415

On September 13, 2019, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) first received your 
application materials for a Hydraulic Project Approval (HPA) for the project referenced above.

Your request for a minor modification of your existing HPA has been approved. You are authorized to 
conduct work through FEBRUARY 28, 2022.

Please attach this letter to your HPA on-site.

If you have any questions, please call me at 425-379-2306.

Sincerely,

Laura Arber
Habitat Biologist


